
International workers protest over threat to 
pensions

 Europe 

Employees of the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) 
and a number of other international bodies, including NATO and the Council of 
Europe, joined a protest in Paris on 2 July in opposition to threats to change pension 
arrangements. The Member Countries of the Coordination System are calling for 
changes to the CPS pension scheme that was closed 17 years ago. This could 
involve raising the age of pension entitlement; adjusting pensions to inflation and 
not to salaries; and removing entitlement to the education allowance for 
pensioners. The OECD staff association and other union organisations are 
concerned that if the changes are pushed through there would even be a risk of 
further cuts.
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